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DATE:  March 1, 2023

TO:  Office of Curricular Affairs 

FROM:  Dr. Rebecca Gomez, Associate Dean, Undergraduate Student Success

RE:  Disestablishment of Pre-Health Thematic Minor (PHLTMINU)

I am writing to initiate the process of disestablishing the Pre-Health Thematic Minor housed in
the College of Science. We would like to set the last admit term to Spring 2023 which will be the
last term we admit any undergraduate students. The number of students declared in this minor 
is very low to be a productive program. UArizona also offers many more options today than 
when this minor was created many years ago and students are also able to work with their 
major advisor to create their own "thematic" minor.  

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Gomez, PhD 
Associate Dean, Undergraduate Student Success
Professor, Psychology and Cognitive Science 
College of Science 




